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I am writing to oppose this bill. Further limiting time for the purchase of a gun will not 

help with gun safety. If is person wants to commit suicide, they will find a way. I don't 

understand why government continues to blame the gun and not the person. Again 

you are trying to penalize the law abiding citizen by making them wait. Criminals will 

just buy a gun off the street or steal it.  

And people that have a CHL are supposed to know where they can carry? Random 

buildings or area's like the zoo would be off limits. Again, the criminals will have 

weapons and the government is trying to make the average citizen defenseless 

against acts upon them.  

 

Work on bills to fix the State. We have homeless people living in downtown Salem. 

People don't want to visit that area because of the trash and unsanitary sidewalks.   


